
 
HATS OFF TO DEBBIE SOSMAN 

 
It’s with great pleasure that I name Debbie Sosman to the 
position of president of Sisterhood. As we have come to    
expect, Debbie “does it all.” Under her direction, synagogue 
members have participated in various activities, including 
Pilates classes, a Macaroon making workshop, and the    
Women’s Seder. She produced a revised Book of                
Remembrance. I am confident that the ‘best is yet to come.”  
 
To be sure, Debbie is filling big shoes! Fortunately, Janet 
Tobin, the extremely dedicated past Sisterhood president, 
will work closely with Debbie on the leadership transition.  
Few members of our synagogue have played a more            
significant role than Janet, who along with her husband,    
Irwin, have been an invaluable resource for our membership 
for many years. 


